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Pastoral Staff 
Rev. Joseph J. Quindlen, Pastor 
Rev. James J. Kelly, In Residence (Retired) 
 
Permanent Deacons 
Emil J. Wernert 
Michael Pascarella, Jr. 
Kenneth P. Clancy (Retired) 
Joel M. Ziff, (Retired) 
š   
Office Staff 
Business Manager, Paul Harvitz 
Director of Music, Constance M. Steuer 
Admin. Assistant, JoAnn OôConnor 
IT Coordinator, Nicole Zimmerman 
Maintenance Super., Anthony R. Mashaintonio 
ššššš    
Religious Education Staff 
rep@eol.comcastbiz.net; (215) 367-5853 
Coordinator, Linda DiCampli 
Admin. Assistant, Maryann Schieve 
 
Youth Ministry Staff 
ymmin@eol.comcastbiz.net; (215) 367-5854 
Coordinator, Kevin Kozeniewski  
 
Holy Rosary Regional  
Catholic School 
www.holyrosaryregional.com  
(610) 825-0160 
3040 Walton Road,  
Plymouth Meeting, PA 19462 
Lisa S. Hoban: Principal 
lhoban@holyrosaryregional.com 
Beth Sheldon: Admin. Assistant 
bsheldon@holyrosaryregional.com 

 
 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday 

5 p.m. Vigil 
Sunday 

7:30 a.m., 9:30 a.m., & 11:30 a.m. 
Daily 

8:30 a.m. Monday to Saturday 
Holydays 

7 p.m. Vigil, 8:30 a.m., 12:05  &  7 p.m. 
 

Confessions 
Saturday 

3:30-4:30 p.m. & by appointment 
 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday-Friday  

8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. & by appointment  
Closed for lunch: 12 p.m.-1 p.m. 

Saturday: By appointment only 
Sunday: By appointment only 

 

A mail slot is located in the  
front door of the rectory. 

 
 

 

Parish Office Requests 
 To register in the parish, arrange for a baptism, or 
request a Certificate of  Eligibility for sponsorship at      
Baptism or Confirmation, contact the Parish Office during 
office hours at epiphanych@comcast.net. 
 Also, please advise our office staff of any change of     
address, telephone number or family status.   
 

Anointing of the Sick 
 First Saturday of the month during 8:30 a.m. Mass or 
by request. Please notify the rectory as soon as possible 
when any parishioner becomes seriously ill or is admitted 
to the hospital. 
 

Baptism 
 Baptisms are celebrated after the 11:30 a.m. Mass on     
Sundays upon request. Both first-time parents need to attend 
a Pre-Jordan class, which is held the first Wednesday of 
every month.   
 Pre-Registration for the class is required by contact-
ing the Parish Office. Sponsors not from Epiphany are 
required to submit a  Certificate of Eligibility from their 
parish two weeks prior to the Baptism. 
 

Matrimony 
 Notify the priest of your intention to marry at least six 
months before the date of the wedding to assure sufficient 
preparation and to arrange for Pre-Cana sessions.  
 

Miraculous MedalñPerpetual Novena 
 After 8:30 a.m. Mass every Saturday. 

 

Holy Communion for the Sick and 
Homebound 

 Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion are avail-
able to bring Communion to the sick and homebound. Call 
the Parish Office at (610) 828-8634 to provide the office 
staff with the name, address and phone number of the 
sick or homebound parishioner. 

3050 Walton Rd., Plymouth Meeting, PA 19462 
Tel: 610-828-8634 ~ Fax: 610-828-1802 ~ www.epiphanyofourlord.com  
eol@epiphanyofourlord.com ~ bulletin@epiphanyofourlord.com 

Epiphany of Our Lord Church 

Feb. 18, 2018 

First Sunday of Lent 

Lent  
Fasting and almsgiving are òthe two wings of prayeró which enable it to gain  

momentum and more easily reach even to God. 
-St. Augustine  
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Second Collection 
 The second collection this weekend is for the 
Care of Aging and Retired Priests of the Archdi-
ocese. 

 

Parish Pastoral Council 
 Nomination cards have been placed in the 
pews. Additionally, Nomination Forms are avail-
able in the parish bulletin and on the parish 
website. Nomination deadline is Monday, Mar. 
5. 

 

Coffee and Donuts 
 Come mingle with fellow   
parishioners this Sunday, Feb. 
18, and enjoy coffee and do-
nuts, which will be served in 
Grady Hall immediately after 
9:30 a.m. Mass. All are welcome! 

 

Exposition of Sacred Relics 
 All are invited to pray in the presence of over 
100 relics on Wednesday, Feb. 21, starting with 
the 8:30 a.m. Mass until 6:30 p.m. at Holy Mar-
tyrs Church, Oreland.  
 Visit holymartyrschurch.org or call (215) 884-
8575. 
 

Religious and Public Life Lecture 
 Archbishop Chaput will discuss the impact of 
the Cultural Revolution generation on the 
course of the country and the Church today on 
Thursday, Feb. 22, 4-5:30 p.m. at the  Connelly 
Center Cinema, Villanova University, Villanova. 
 For more information, contact Austin Detwiler 
at austin.detwiler@villanova.edu. 

 

Unbound Conference 
 Come to the conference on Saturday, Feb. 
24, 9 a.m.-4:45 p.m. at SS Simon & Jude Par-
ish, West Chester. Cost is $50/person; $20 for 
priests/religious/college students. 
 Visit phillyevang.org/unbound to register. 

 

All Decades Dance 
 All are invited to the All Decades dance on 
Saturday, Feb. 24, 7-11 p.m. at Bishop 
McDevitt High School, 125 Royal Avenue, 
Wyncote. Period Attire encouraged! Must be 21 
or older to attend. Cost is $35/person or $500/
sponsorship.  
 Register to attend at www.mcdevitths.org.  
 

Church in Africa Collection 
 The second collection next Sunday, Feb. 25, 
will be for the Solidarity Fund for the Church in 
Africa. 

Morning Prayer 
 During Lent, the daily recitation of the Rosary 

will begin at 7:50 a.m. followed by Morning 

Prayer from the Liturgy of the Hours and Mass 

at 8:30 a.m. 
 

Lenten Reflection 
 The number 40 has a special meaning in 
Scripture. It is symbolic of preparation before a 
major life change. Moses spent 40 days fasting 
and praying on Mt. Sinai, also known as Horeb, 
when he received the Ten Commandments (Ex. 
24:18 and 34:28). An Israelite patrol spent 40 
days spying on the land of Canaan before      
reporting back to Moses and Aaron (Num. 
13:25). And the entire Israelite people spent 40 
years wandering in the desert before gaining 
access to the promised land (Dt. 8:2 and Num. 
14:34). Jesus likewise spent 40 days before 
leaving his old life as the son of the carpenter to 
bring new life to the entire world, when He was 
led by the Spirit into the desert to be tempted by 
the devil (Mt. 4:1-2; Mk. 1:12-13; Lk. 4:1-2). 
 

Operation Rice Bowl 
 Monsignor Robert Coll of the Allentown Dio-
cese, along with a rabbi, and Presbyterian, 
Episcopal and Lutheran ministers in 1975 de-
vised the rice bowl program as an ecumenical 
response to a severe drought in the African Sa-
hel (Ethiopia, Eritrea, Djibouti and Somalia). 
 Cardinal Krol agreed to include it as part of 
the 1976 Eucharistic Congress held in Philadel-
phia.  He enlisted Catholic Relief Services to 
sponsor Operation Rice Bowl. 
 Since then, Operation Rice Bowl has become 
an annual Lenten practice. 
 Operation Rice Bowl is our second collec-
tion on the weekend of Mar. 17-18. 

LENTEN SCHEDULE 
 

Lenten Weekday Masses 
Feb. 15-Mar. 28 

Mon.-Fri. @ 8:30 a.m. 
 

Stations of the Cross 
Fridays, Feb. 16, 23, and Mar. 9, 23 
1:30 p.m. (School Children) 
Thursdays, Feb. 15-Mar. 22 

7:00 p.m. (Parish) 
 

Lenten Confessions 
Wednesdays, Feb. 21-Mar. 28 

7:00-8:00 p.m. 
 

No Confessions on Holy Saturday, Mar. 31 

http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVjUsOgyAUAE8jS_L4-XDBom3qPRQeSopgjdb09rXJLCazmeBQKImaJSdBWBAghTJoOi54f0cDj6eFvjVWSWg0xFz9q9SduK8Lmx2iJ9uRJBC-U0HgSNpHjT7atiUYWHbzvq-NujWyvzjPk69zyvlLn6FMvG7TVY8y1qOEy9jm4vY-UgmZyvWbliHl_-sHLtcymA
http://www.mcdevitths.org/
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Archdiocese of Philadelphia 
Office of the Archbishop 
222 North 17th Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19103-1299 
Telephone (215) 587-3747   
commof@archphila.org 
www.archphila.org 

 

 

NOMINATION FORM 
 

Complete and return to our parish   
office on or before 

Monday, Mar. 5 
 

( Please print ) 
 

List the names of the nominees and your 
reasons for nominating them, 

describing what you believe they will bring 
to the work of the Council.   

 
 
1. _______________________________________________ 

 
 
 _______________________________________________ 
   
 
 _______________________________________________ 
 

   
2. _______________________________________________ 

 
 
 _______________________________________________ 

  
 
 _______________________________________________ 
 

 
3. _______________________________________________ 

  
  
 _______________________________________________ 

 
  
 _______________________________________________ 
 

NOMINATION FOR 
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 
 

 Each family of Epiphany of Our Lord Parish, 
Plymouth Meeting, may nominate adult parish 
members (including yourself, if you wish) 
to serve a three-year term of office on our 
Parish Pastoral Council beginning in 

September. 

February 14, 2018  
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  
 
The Solidarity Fund for the Church in Africa was 
founded on the basic principles of Saint John 
Paul IIôs call to action in Ecclesia in Africa and 
the adoption of the statement A Call to Solidarity 
with Africa from the Bishops of the United 
States.  
 
Africa faces the economic and social hurdles of 
enormous debt, epidemics, severe poverty, and 
political unrest. In spite of these challenges, Ca-
tholicism is flourishing amid these harsh circum-
stances.  
 
Your support of the Solidarity Fund for the 
Church in Africa assists in the delivery of basic 
pastoral care which includes religious educa-
tion, seminary formation and youth ministry. It 
also supports important projects such as pasto-
ral care for the sick.  
 
The collection for the Church in Africa will be 
conducted in your parish on a weekend during 
Lent as determined by your Pastor. On behalf of 
our brothers and sisters in   Africa, I am grateful 
for your continued generosity.  
 
Gratefully and with best wishes in Jesus Christ,  
 
 
 
 
Most Reverend Charles J. Chaput, O.F.M. Cap.  
Archbishop of Philadelphia  

http://upload.wikimedia.org/wikipedia/commons/1/1a/Charles_Chaput_Archbishop_of_Philadelphia_COA.svg
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PHOTO: CHRIS SHIPLEY / THE MORNING CALL  

If youôre not rooted in Godôs word, this world will eat you up.If youôre not rooted in Godôs word, this world will eat you up.  
-Carson Wentz 
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Please Remember in Prayer 
Charles F. Wolf 
Who died Jan. 22 
Husband of Dolores. Father of Marjorie, 
Elaine, Robert and Richard. 
 
Kevin Rogers 
Who died Jan. 31 
Husband of Kathleen. Father of Megan 
and Erin. 

In Loving Memory 

Stewardship is a way of  life.   
Tithing is Godõs Plan for Giving.  

  Our Sunday Offering 2/4  $ 14,810.50 
  Last Yearôs Offering    $ 17,247 
  Childrenôs Offering     $ 16 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Adoration Chapel Votive Candles are Dedicated for: 
 

 

From the Pastor: 
 ñPower is something that is shared. Power 
exists when we make decisions that have been 
meditated, talked about, and prayed over,ò 
Pope Francis said in a Jan. 22, 2017 interview 
in the Spanish publication El Pa²s. 
  
From the Children: 
 Helped my mom. Prayed before dinner. 
Cleaned up my spill.  

M̈̚̚ Ǐ̛̛̖̐̕̕̕̚ 
 

Monday, Feb. 19 
8:30 a.m. ï Beatrice Pantano, Fifth Anniversary 

 

Tuesday, Feb. 20 
8:30 a.m. ï Robert Griffith 

 

Wednesday, Feb. 21 
8:30 a.m. ï Helen Toth 

 

Thursday, Feb. 22 
8:30 a.m. ï Joseph M. Crosley 

 

Friday, Feb. 23 
8:30 a.m. ï Maurice Keating, 70th Anniversary 

 

Saturday, Feb. 24 
8:30 a.m. ï Helen Toth 

Pregnancy Hotline 
 Pregnant and need help? Call or text the hotline 
at 610-626-4006, 24/7, for assistance with pro-life 
options, supportive counseling and other resources. 

  Miriam Beaumont  Joe DeChristopher 
  Joseph Hreha    Josephine Paolella    
  Dolores Sanders    Daniel White    
  Joe Williamson 

Contact the Parish Office to update the list. 

Please Pray for the Sick 
Parishioners listed in bold. 

Lilyõs Gift 
 Lilyôs Gift is a network of parents and professionals 
who have experienced or worked closely with poor 
prenatal diagnoses providing support to couples. For 
support, contact (215) 587-3530. For more infor-
mation about Lilyôs Gift, visit lilysgift.org.  

Jack 
Phipps 

Feb. 18 

Maryanne 
Koehler 

Feb. 18 

Tax Contribution Statements 
 Contribution Statements for 2017 are now 
available. To request yours, send an email to 
tax@epiphanyofourlord.com 

Parish Bulletin Submission Deadline 
 Parish bulletin announcements are to be sub-
mitted by the Tuesday 12 days prior to the de-
sired publication date. Announcements are to 
include day, date, place, and contact person 
with phone number and/or email address. 
 Parish bulletin announcements are to be 
emailed to bulletin@epiphanyofourlord.com. 

Alan Ames Healing Service 
 A Mass and healing service will be held 
Tuesday, Feb. 27, at 7 p.m., at the Church of 
St. Isidore, 2545 W. Pumping Station Rd., 
Quakertown. Mr. Ames is gifted by the Holy 
Spirit, which is evident through his healing ses-
sions.  
 Contact Deacon David at (215) 536-0449. 

 

End of Life Planning Workshop 
 This workshop is to assist Catholics in central 
Montgomery County with the spiritual and tem-
poral aspects of end of life planning and will 
take place Tuesday, Feb. 27, 6-9 p.m. at 
Visitation BVM, 196 N. Trooper Rd, Norristown.  
 To reserve your spot or for additional infor-
mation, call Tim Seiders at (215) 699-6993. 
 

Rhine Getaway Cruise 
 Join Little Flower Alumnae on an eight-day 
Viking River Cruise from Basel to Amsterdam 
starting Tuesday, Apr. 10.  
 Contact Spring House Travel at (215) 643-
7074 for details. 






